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24 October 2024 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

Please be advised that due to the suspension of work in government offices on               

25 October 2024, Friday, the following bidding activities originally scheduled on the 

said date are postponed: 

1. Pre-Bid Conference for the Procurement of Supply and Delivery of Eighteen 

(18) Units of Multi-Purpose Vehicle (Early Procurement Activity) under Public 

Bidding No. 2024-21-EPA; and 

2. Pre-Bid Conference for the Procurement of Supply and Delivery of Scanner for 

Civil Registration and Vital Statistics (CRVS) Digitalization Project under Public 

Bidding No. 2024-22. 

 

A separate notice will be issued for the revised schedule of the above-mentioned 

activities. 

 

This information is for the guidance of all concerned. 

 

 

SGD.              

MINERVA ELOISA P. ESQUIVIAS 

Chairperson 

PSA Bids and Awards Committee 

 
 


